
 
         
 
 
           
         Zariecie, 18th January 2005 
      
 
Dear delegates,  
 
we will be honoured if we can welcome you, your sportsmen and their teams in our country. 
I believe you will like your stay here. 
 
Biketrial Club Zariecie had organized 4 world events in the past. The last of them was the 
World Indoor Championship 2000.  We would like to take advantage of our experiences and 
organize high-quality event. 
 
We will do our best that you can have good time and only nice experiences at our 
competition. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
           Ján Šidlík 
        Director of European Indoor  
                                        Championship 
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